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Flood Insurance & Hurricane Workshop 

City of Indian Rocks Beach residents are invited to attend a flood insurance 

and hurricane workshop being coordinated between the Town of 

Redington Shores and Indian Shores. The workshop will provide residents 

with valuable resources to help them navigate through the hurricane season.

WHEN: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 from 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M. 

WHERE: Indian Shores Municipal Building, 4th floor community room, 

19305 Gulf Blvd., Indian Shores, FL 33785 

Additional details can be found in the following informational flyer. 
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